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News from the
Chief Executive

SCOTLAND - AYRSHIRE

Hello all, just a few things to let y’all know about. Firstly to congratulate
John Wilson (Irvine GC) on winning the third class division at the Scottish
National Tournament last month.

A reminder to get Tuesday, September 25 highlighted in the calendar
as that’s the day | lift the Harry Diamond Jug over in Arran and I'd like
as many of you there to celebrate with me as possible, unless of course
you've got something you’d rather be doing?

Our trip to Northern Ireland will be fast approaching as you read this
so those looking for a nice relaxing break across the water need not
apply! We need fearless warriors and lad’s who aren’t afraid of getting
a round in! Seriously though | ‘m looking for names. We will be sailing
the morning of Friday, October 5 and returning Sunday, 8. Two nights
B&B is £50 pp while Big Brian will be sussing out a deal on the ferry for
us. Any questions call me on: 07939 104701 or email: denis.t@hotmail.
co.uk. Ta Ra for now then.

Denis Tweddell

SCOTLAND - CENTRAL

At this time of year the summer should be well underway and the
monsoon season hopefully behind us. This spring has been one of the
wettest | remember and I’'m sure that it has created many challenges
for us all. The hard work of the club competitions and Opens should be
over and we may be starting to plan the winter programs for this year.
If you have any projects or pictures you would like to share with others
let us know and we’ll post them on the website.

Welcome to the following new members: Thomas Adams, Kieran Coll,
Graham Copland, Barry Currie, Gary Kilday, Scott MacFarlane, Raymond
Perrins, Joseph Smith, and Craig Sword. | hope to meet you sometime
this year at one of our golf outings or educational events.

By the time you read this John Philp and the team at Carnoustie will
have hosted The Open Championship. I'm sure it will be a great event
and that the players will have faced a stern test of their skills to find
the Champion Golfer of 2007.

| have just returned from attending the Scottish Tournament which this
year was held over the border in Northumberland for the first time and
was played at Goswick golf course. It was a great day. Geordie Thompson
and his team had the course looking great and playing great, a real test
of golf for everyone. Many thanks on behalf of the Central Section to the
golf club for their first class hospitality on the day, and also to Peter Boyd,
our Regional Administrator, who once again organised a fantastic event
for us all. I know from experience how much work it takes to organise
these events, but Peter makes it all seem so easy. The Section was
proud to have scratch winner, Kenny Stirling and the handicap winner,
Dougie Barr, both playing on form. Well played guys.






